
Hello  Members of the Senate Committee on Education,  
 
I am writing to support SB 283. There is enough published science to warrant caution around electromagnetic radiation 
to warrant the passage of this bill. I will always be on the side of Informed Consent. Particularly when it comes to our 
most vulnerable populations, our children! 
AT&T recently installed a 5G relay box directly across the street from my daughter's high school here in Eugene. No one 
was consulted. This railroading of microwave radiation technology must end. The precautionary principle applies.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in moving SB 283 forward to passage.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jane Rittenhouse.  
 


